PRESS RELEASE

PROGRESS HEARING
Inquiry Into Hyponatraemia — related Deaths

The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia- related Deaths will be holding a
progress hearing on Friday 30™ May at 1 lam in the Lagan Suite,
Hilton Hotel, Lanyon Place, Belfast.

The purpose of the hearing is to announce that the work of the
inquiry will re-commence and to allow an update to be given of the
anticipated schedule which will lead up to the public hearing.
Interested parties will also be able to raise any issues which are of
concern to them.

For further information please contact the Inquiry Office. Contact
details below
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